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********************************************************************** 

The Hollow Log will be closed at lunch today.  We have sold out of supplies for this year and will be 

closed for the remainder of the school year. Thank you to all of the hard working student volunteers 

and loyal customers.  
 

Please make sure you have marked your planner with “Popcorn Day Friday.”  Tomorrow is the BIG 

Kernels POPCORN sale.  Bring your toonies and get your bag. Each bag also has a coupon for a free 

bag. See you at the Hollow Log at lunch tomorrow. 

 

Are you interested in coding, animation, 3D modelling, music and video production, or game 

design?  Byte Camp is offering a scholarship for a one week summer camp for a Gordon Head 

student.  Applications are in the office and due by June 14th.  

Our volunteer PAC parents will be serving up Subway  for hot lunch today.  For those going to the 

HarbourCats game today, your subway sandwiches will be held in the Hollow Log for when you return. 

 

Art Club meets today at lunch recess in the art room. 

 

SPORTS: 

Girls Grade 6 Comp Volleyball practice tomorrow morning at 7:30 am. 
 

We would like to recognize all of the students who participated in the Track and Field City 

championship finals yesterday.  Could everyone who participated please stand up?  All of 

your coaches, along with Mr. Khosla and Ms. McAleer, would like to take a moment to let you know how 

proud we are of your accomplishments.  Every one of you tried your hardest and really made Gordon 

Head proud.  It was amazing to see how hard you tried and how well you all did.  Congratulations to 

each one of you! 
 

All triathlon club members, we have our final swim practice at Gordon Head Recreation Centre 

tomorrow morning. We will see everyone bright and early at 6:50am for our swim practice and run 

training afterwards. Don’t forget your goggles! 

 

 


